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Weekly News – Friday 12th January  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Starting from next week your child’s spelling test will take place on a 
Thursday weekly.  

English 

In English this week we have started our new book ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’.  
The aim of this unit is to write a persuasive argument. We learnt about 
using persuasive phrases such as ‘I strongly believe that…’ and ‘In my 
opinion…’ 
 

Maths 

We continued our learning on money learning to find amounts in 
different ways.   

Your child will come home each week with a Math’s quiz. Please look 
through the quiz with your child and return it every Monday to be kept 
in school.  

Topic 

This week we started our topic about Florence Nightingale. We 
looked at source pack and then used this to answer questions about 
her and her work. We enjoyed discovering why she became famous. 

In Science we have also begun our new topic called ‘Materials’. We 
looked at what different things are made from and how they are 
produced. We then had a go at classifying and sorting a range of 
materials. Challenge: Can you locate and describe different 
materials around your home? Can you think about why they might be 
made from that material? 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
George 

Kacey - Leigh 
 

Clover 
Layla 
Tobias 

 
Heather 
Melek 

Isla 

Notices 
Year 2 Curriculum meeting for Parents: Monday 15th January at 9am 

Class assemblies continue this half term. They are held between 14:45-15:15 on Tuesdays. Please see 
the dates below.  

January 16th: Heather Class  January 23rd: Bracken Class 

In preparation for Art’s Week please could you bring in finished kitchen rolls, wrapping paper rolls and 
tubes (not toilet rolls). Thank you to those who have already brought lots in! 
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